
 

 

Director (f/m) of the ACOUSTICS RESEARCH INSTITUTE (ARI)at the 

Austrian Academy of Sciences  

As the leading non-university institution engaged in basic research in Austria, the Austrian Academy of 

Sciences invites applications for the position of Director (f/m) of the Acoustics Research Institute 

(ARI). The Institute is located in Vienna, Austria.  

The candidate must have a PhD and outstanding achievements in research as shown by high quality 

publications and a track record of external funding in Acoustics. Evidence of the ability to co-ordinate 

large-scale inter-disciplinary research projects and/or research centres is essential. The candidate must 

have expertise in at least one of the Institute's four main research foci which are in Physical and 

Computational Acoustics; Mathematics & Signal Processing in Acoustics; Acoustic Phonetics; 

Psychoacoustics and Experimental Audiology. Currently, the Institute has a staff of 21 scientists.  

The position will be available from March 1, 2013. The function as director will be initially limited to five 

years (with the possibility of tenure after evaluation). The Academy offers a highly competitive salary. 

Applicants should submit their CV, complete list of publications, and separate listings of (no more than 5) 

most important scientific publications, talks by invitation, third-party funded projects, academic awards 

received. 

The Austrian Academy of Sciences is very much interested to increase the number of female scientists 

in leading positions. Therefore we encourage women to apply for this position. The Austrian Academy 

values diversity and is committed to equality. 

Applications should be addressed to  

Dr. Alexander Nagler 

Administration Office of the Section for Mathematics and the Natural Sciences  

Austrian Academy of Sciences 

Dr. Ignaz Seipel-Platz 2  

1010 Vienna, AUSTRIA 

mathnat@oeaw.ac.at 

 

Further information can be obtained from Prof. Jonathan Harrington, chair of the Institute’s Scientific 

Advisory Board (email jmh@phonetik.uni-muenchen.de) or from Dr. Alexander Nagler (phone +43/1/515-

81-1272, email alexander.nagler@oeaw.ac.at). Information about the Academy of Sciences or the 

Acoustics Research Institute can be found on http://www.oeaw.ac.at/ and http://www.kfs.oeaw.ac.at/. 

 

Deadline for applications is January 18, 2013. 
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